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Would you like to receive your monthly power bill electronically? 

Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is launching a new electronic billing service which will 
allow customers to receive their bills by email. 
 
Reduce waste and help the environment by signing-up for electronic billing. To sign-up, 
please call Customer Care at 1-866-710-4200 with your account number and email. 
.  
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